
From:
To: aircraftnoiseconsultation
Subject: Objection to the night aircraft from Dublin airport
Date: 25 February 2022 20:10:31

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity.

Hi,

I am a resident in The crescent, Saints Pormarnocks bay, Portmarnock,
dublin 13.

Flights go right over my residence during the day and night. 

I strongly DISAGREE to the idea of night flight between 11pm till 7am
as this will create big disturbance in our night sleep and have impact on
our overall physical and mental health.

So, please do needful and DISAPPROVE the plan of night flights flying
in and out of the Dublin airport.

Best regards,
Kamal




